
 
 

Vsware 

 

Please be aware that Scoil Dara have migrated to Vsware for our Information 

Management System. This means to view your childs attendance, behaviour and 

timetable records you will now log into Vsware and that eportal will no longer be 

in use. A text message will be sent to all parents in the coming days with your 

unique username and how to log in. The roll out of this will be done by year group 

so that we can deal with any queries as effectively as possible.  

Access to Vsware can be gained through the school website, The Vsware App 

which is available for download on Android and IOS or directly at 

www.scoildara.vsware.ie 

Vsware is a much more interactive application than we have been using 

previously and will provide a clearer picture on the progress being made by your 

Child. We ask Parents/Guardians to regularly log into Vsware to monitor 

behaviour and attendance. By doing this we are creating a closer tie between 

Scoil Dara and Parents/Guardians and therefore benefitting the learning and 

progress of all our students. 

Our registration roll call will now take place during tutorial time between 

9.00am – 9.12am and absent messages will be sent to Parents/Guardians 

following this. 

Helpful information on how to use Vsware can be found at www.vsware.ie under 

the resources tab. 

Please be aware that we are not rolling out all aspects of Vsware at this current 

time. Presently Vsware can be used for Parents/Guardians to view timetables, 

attendance, behaviour and reports with additional features to be added in the 

future.  

 

If you are experiencing any issues with logging into Vsware please email 

vswareissues@scoildara.ie  

http://www.scoildara.vsware.ie/
https://support.vsware.ie/parent-app-overview
mailto:vswareissues@scoildara.ie

